
Dr. George P. Rejebi n 
107 Oak Street 
Binghamt on, New York 13905 

ear Dr. Rejebian: 

Dece er 18, 1972 

~e are extremely grateful for your \•lillingness to be 
a St. V rtan Stew rd, and for your generosity in 
donating $100 in your capacity a~ a Stew rd. 

~e ho e tnis will be a beginning in establishing true 
stewardship in our Church. 

special lape l pin is being prepared for S ewards; s 
soon as t . ey are ready we will be very pleased to send 
you one w ic we earnestly hope you will wear . 

It is our hope that you will renew your stewardship 
regul rly eac year, about which ~e 1ill be in touch 
with you. 

Thank you again, and very best wishes, 

encl/receipt #15624 
JA:. 

Sincerely, 

Jack Antreassian 
Executive Director 


